
SIT Minutes

August 19, 2019


 

Members Present:  Jennifer Roberson, Hannah Clark, Jennifer Beaver, Ann 
Goodnight, Tracy Morrison, Libby Graham, Aubrie Cornielius, Donna Rymer, 
Whitney Lannon, Lisa Sigmon, Christine Barringer, Wendy DiStefano


-Encourage your students to ride the bus.

-Assistants are rotating for SIT this year!

-Mrs. Aubrie Cornelius will be representing parents on the interview committee 
for Bostian’s next principal.

-Grade Levels, Please send out a message to parents that we need more bus 
drivers at Bostian.  We only have two sub drivers at this time.  Parents can call 
the office if they are interested to get more information about bus classes.



